
  
  

  
From: Nematullah Abbasey  
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 2:01 PM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: delegation status 

  

Hello Jerri, 
  
  
My Name Nematullah Abbasey the owner of Your Taxi.london, and I would like to request 
delegation status for the next city council meeting regarding Taxi By-law.  
  
Would you please let me know when is the up coming meeting, and how much time do I get to 
speak, so that I can make my speech in according with the time frame.  
  
  
  
  
Regards 

  
  
Nematullah Abbasey 

President  
Your Taxi.london 
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